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MEMORANDUM
DATE: July 21, 2015
TO: Board of County Commissioners
VIA: Katherine Miller, County Manager

FROM: Adam Leigland, Public Works Director

ITEM AND ISSUE: BCC Meeting July 28, 2015
Update on Selected Capital Projects (Public Works/Mark Hogan)

DISCUSSION
This is a discussion and update on the following capital projects:

1. Hwy 14 Senior/Community Center. This will be an update on the land acquisition process and
next steps.

[

Torcido Loop Paving/Racetrack Subdivision Paving. These projects have issues with drainage
and drainage easements across private property.

3. La Barbaria Road Paving. A phasing plan is being developed for this project.

4. Vista Aurora Lift Station. This project was funded by a state grant.

5. County Road 109. This project is facing a certain amount of community opposition.

ACTION REQUESTED:
None; for information only.

102 Grant Avenue - P,O. Box 276 - Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-0276 - 505-986-6200 - FAX:
505-995-2740 www,santafecountynm.gov






Henry P. Roybal
Commissioner, District 1

Kathy Holian
Commissioner, District 4

Miguel M. Chavez
Commissioner, District 2

Rebert A. Anaya
Commmissioner, District 3

Liz Stefanics
Commissioner, District 5

Katherine Miller
County Manager

Memorandum

To: Santa Fe County Board of County Commissioners
From: Pablo Sedillo

Santa Fe County Public Safety Director
Through: Katherine Miller

Santa Fe County Manager
Date: July 15,2015
Subject: Dollars 4 Schools Program
Issue:

The Santa Fe Community Foundation and the Santa Fe County Youth Development Program (YDP)
collaboratively work together to provide funding opportunities for services to the youth of YDP
through the Dollars 4 Schools Program.

Background:

The Dollars 4 Schools program through the Santa Fe Community Foundation is committed to
developing and bringing resources and valuable programing to the youth of Santa Fe. Currently
YDP and the Santa Fe Community Foundation are working collaboratively to bring in educational
programs to YDP.

Dollars 4 Schools has provided YDP with funding for programs such as ARTSmart, Anti-Bullying
programs, and mentorship programs. More recently the Dollars 4 Schools initiative has brought
screen actors to meet the youth at YDP, such as Quinton Aaron, Eric Martinez and Nora Chavez.
These actors visited the youth at YDP and shared their personal stories of struggle and growth.

Through the Dollars 4 Schools initiative, the Spanish Colonial Art Society has brought in artists are
currently working with the youth in the traditions of the Spanish Colonial Arts. This program
provides the youth with materials and tools to complete various art projects. Many of the finished
art projects through this program are currently being displayed at local art exhibits.

Staff Recommendations
The Public Safety Department recommends that Santa Fe County continue the collaboration with
the Santa Fe Community Foundation to bring in programs at YDP.
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